
 
Please join 

 

With Special Guest 
 

Roy Kienitz 
President of Roy Kienitz LLC 

 

For a Transportation Stakeholder Reception  
at the TRB 2012 Annual Meeting  

 
Monday, January 23, 2012 

6:30pm – 8:00pm  

  
Hotel Tabard Inn 
1739 N Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20036 
 

RSVP to Alicia Posner at APosner@brookings.edu or (202) 238-3577 

Janette Sadik-Khan 
Commissioner, New York City Department of Transportation  

President, National Association of City Transport Officials  
 

Bruce Katz 
Vice President and Director 

Brookings Metropolitan Policy Program  
 

mailto:APosner@brookings.edu

